
My source is OD 1485. 

Hope you have a good year. 

I2/30/68 

Dear Dick, 

The Perie-Match photographer was Jerry Allen Herald, Box 81, Gonzalez, 
La. He got to Dallas 4:45 p.m. 11/22/63, on aseignment from the RY office. 

Gonzalez is a crosaroada not for from Beton Rouge, a little a)uth of 
it end neer the Misaiesippi. I've been there, or rather sew a sign that told 
me I was. Otherwise, I'd not have known Lt. 


